GRIFFTH WATER BOARD
MINUTES

APRIL 5, 2022

Water Board President Rick Ryfa called the meeting to order at 7:32 pm
Attending: Rick Ryfa, Larry Ballah, Melissa Robbins, Tony Hobson, Jim Marker

Also Attending: Gina Smith, Steve McDermott, Andy Raab, Sheri Bradtke McNeil

Clerk Treasurer Gina Smith presented the claims as follows:
February 15, 2022 $41,999.50
March 15,2022 $77,183.01

April 5, 2022 $46,500.98

Board Member Jim Marker made a motion to approve the claims, seconded by Board Member Larry
Ballah, Motion Carried.

There being no other business from the board the meeting was adjourned at 7:35 pm.

Rick Ryfa - President

Larry Ballah — Vice President



